
Ridgemount Council Minutes - February 12, 2018 

 

Attendees:  Principal Gord, Phil, Sonya & Christine 

 

Principal’s report: 

 

- Report cards will be sent home on February 13th 

 

- Ridgemount newsletters will be available on the school website. Subscribe on  

the site to receive monthly updates. 

 

- Popcorn Day will be held on February 13th. 

 

- More team uniforms are required for the school.  It was suggested that a 

waiver form and a small security deposit was necessary. Teachers will be 

asked to submit various quotes to determine where the uniforms will be 

ordered.  The new school logo design will be available shortly for use. School 

funds will be available to help cover the costs. Council also agreed to assist 

with this initiative, once more information has been provided by the Teachers. 

 

- Currently, Ridgemount does not have an existing music room.  According to 

the Board’s directive, a designated music room must be available with a sink 

and a locked wooden storage cabinet for the instruments. 

 

- Dawn Danko, our School Trustee will be invited to our next meeting. 

 

- The Teacher’s wish list this year includes the following:  Upgraded Phys Ed 

equipment,  more team uniforms available in larger sizes and additional 

Ipads/Chromebooks within the classrooms. 

 

- Grad photos will be taken on February 16th.  A yearbook may be developed 

and gifted to each grade 8 student from the school. A new venue might be 

necessary for the June 21st grad. The school gym is not air conditioned nor 

large enough to accommodate this event.    

 

- The open house should be held close to Education Week. Dates discussed 

were May 3rd & 10th.  Food trucks will also be booked for this event. 

 

- Playground safety was discussed. Fencing may be necessary due to the large 

area the Teachers must supervise. 
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Treasury/Fundraising: 

 

- Treasury report - deferred. 

 

- Water bottle fundraiser revisited. Mrs. Gresku will be contacted as she is the 

Eco representative for the school. 

 

- Terracotta Cookies details are pending for a future fundraising initiative.  

 

- Chapters fundraising discussed. An application will need to be completed 

through the Limeridge Mall store. 

 

 

Next meeting: March 19th, 2018 @ 6:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


